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No. 655/I-12
Sarajevo, 19 December 2012
PROF. DR. DAVID PETTIGREW
PROFESSOR OF PHILOSOPHY

SOUTHERN CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY
depettigrew@gmail.com 
Dear Professor Pettigrew, 

I am so grateful every time you go public.
I have read, with a great attention and interest, your Report about the elections in Srebrenica held on 7 October 2012, particularly the Final considerations. It is obvious, among other things, that you are concerned about the future, or better to say a biological survival of the surviving genocide victims. Being a person of integrity and a prominent scholar, you are well aware of all these facts. Once again, I would like to sincerely thank you and I wish you every success in your research and moreover a good health.
Sincerely Yours, 
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